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Chief Fiscal Officer 

Angel Meriwether 

                   Administrative Accounting Assistants 
                           Amanda Domzalski, Payroll 

                         Christina Pace, Accounts Payable 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Property Tax News 

Property tax for the Village is administered and collected by Cuyahoga 
County.  The County then distributes taxes to all local entities. For 
each one dollar in property tax paid the county distributes those funds 
as follows: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Village receives 7.31 cents for each dollar paid in property tax 
to assist with providing government services to our town. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below is a sample of the total annual dollar amounts distributed to the Village from property taxes 
paid to Cuyahoga County:  

 
Reminder:  Re-appraisals were sent to homeowners in July of 2018.  If you have any questions 
regarding your 2018 Cuyahoga County Re-appraisal call the county at 216-443-HOME(4663) or 
visit www.fiscalofficer.cuyahogacounty.us. 

 

 

 

                          

  

 


	Rx Drug Drop Box Program
	The Cuyahoga Heights Police Department has recently implemented an Rx Drug Drop Program.  This Drug Drop Box will provide a safe venue and environmentally friendly option for residents to dispose of their unwanted or unused prescription drugs.  Our Rx...
	Halloween Safety tips for Pets



